Announcing “Ridge Crest Reads Together 2021
Dear Ridge Crest Families,

This activity encourages students and their families to read together at home. The support and
feedback from the past few years has been so great that we have brought it back. I am excited to
have an activity in which our entire school community can participate.

We are sending home a free book to every family regardless of whether or not you choose to
participate. Every family receives the same book and reading assignments. This year’s book is
Frindle.

A two-week calendar is attached with the reading assignment for each day. The goal is to have

students and their families read the assigned pages or chapters each day. After reading please
help your child answer the comprehension question for that reading assignment. Have your child

write the answer down and bring it to school. The next day at school your child will answer the
question in class to show that he or she read the assigned pages. If your child answers the
question correctly, he or she will be entered into a classroom drawing for that day.

Please visit our website to listen to and see videos of guest readers reading the nightly assigned
reading. Some of our readers are school staff and others are famous people from our community.

https://www.bfsdridgecrest.org

The reading calendar along with other resources will also be available on our website.

In the past we have held a family reading night that would coincide with our reading challenge.
This year that is not possible. Instead we will be sending home a family activity packet that you
can do with your family. The packet will be sent home

during the second week of the reading challenge.

If you have any questions regarding this reading activity,
please contact the school.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Doug Bitter
Ridge Crest Principal



https://www.bfsdridgecrest.org/

